ORIGINAL

FERC 2005 M

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 888 First Street, NE Washington, DC 20426 FERC Project 2105

Dear Sir or Madam,

October 27, 2004

Please stop the PGE proposed Thermal Curtains. <u>PGE's proposed thermal curtains will</u> destroy the alpine beauty and tourism and recreation economy of Lake Almanor and Butt Lake.

As an are resident and small business man in the area I ask for your help. Every one in the area I know is extremely concerned about the impact of this ill-advised scheme. We are all screaming up here, "please don't let this happen!" and we are wondering if you can hear us!

We have experience first hand how sometimes "bright ideas" have back-fired when you mess with these alpine Lakes. Please don't allow PGE to make do to Lake Almanor and Butt lake what well meaning people have already done to our Lake Davis!

Thank you.

FAMILY

Ross Morgan MD

Jeffrey G. Kepple, M.D. Ross E. Morgan, M.D. Rachel Hurlburt, D.O. Family Medicine & Obstetrics

1060 Valley View Dr. Quincy, CA 95971 FEDERAL EHERGY

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY